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31/03Update 

Your ref:  WholeSchoolUpdate 

If calling ask for: Mrs Innes 

Phone: 0141 647 1277 

Date: Wednesday 31st March 2021 

 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
EASTER AND SPRING BREAK 
 
School will close tomorrow at 2.30pm (Thursday 1st April 2021) for Easter and Spring Break. As we have 
staggered start times, we will ring the bell at 2.25pm (Group A) and 2.30pm (Group B). We will reopen on 
Monday 19th April.  
 
Christmas seems such a long time ago now – so much has happened since. As always, though, our 
Calderwood community pulled together, and here we are. Thank you again to all of you for your continued 
support and understanding and for everything you did to support your child and the work of the school 
during lockdown.  
 
We have a hard-working Team at Calderwood, but they have really surpassed themselves this term and I 
hugely appreciate all of their effortz, support, flexibility and positivity in the face of constant change.  
 
And our pupils… I know that I have said this already, but we should all be incredibly proud of their 
resilience and optimism, they have all been superstars! 
 
I hope that we can look forward to a more settled final term in the lead up to the summer. We can already 
see some little shoots of normality pushing through: hopefully there will be more of these. In the meantime, 
let’s keep doing everything we can to keep each other safe and well. 
 
I hope that you all have a relaxing, safe break.   
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs Innes 
Head Teacher 
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